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The	enquiry	into	the	electricity	system	needs	to	recognise	the	importance	of	
rooftop	solar	and	renewables	and	phase	out	the	use	of	polluting	and	
unsustainable	sources	of	power.		We	have	had	rooftop	solar	panels	for	several	
years	and	have	been	able	to	reduce	considerably	to	cost	of	electricity.		However,	
NSW	needs	to	legislate	a	minimum	feed	in	tariff	that	is	fair	and	which	represents	
the	true	value	of	solar.		This	means	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	
benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	Thanks	for	this	opportunity	to	
comment.




